
   

  
  

Chairman of the IC of Russia Instructs to Investigate Circumstances
of Attack on Russian Embassy in Warsaw

 

  

Chairman of the Investigative Committee of the Russian Federation A. I. Bastrykin has instructed
the investigators of the Main Investigative Department of the IC of Russia to investigate the
circumstances of the vandals' attack on the Embassy of the Russian Federation in Warsaw.
According to the available information, the gathered people poured paint over the foreign institution
building, damaging the facade.

To establish the circumstances and perpetrators of the incident, the head of the Investigative
Committee instructed the investigators to request the information necessary for investigation from
the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Russia.
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